Associates of Vietnam Veterans of America
National Election Committee Report

Submitted by Nancy Montgomery, Election Committee Chair

April 10, 2022

The past few months have been rather slow. | have been communicating with
Suzie Meeks, Data Base Manager and a few directors and members to clarify
policies and procedures for upcoming elections.

The committee recommends that all review the Policies and Procedures in
regards to Elections for this year to make sure all your states and chapters are
following the procedures These elected officers and representatives will be your
leaders for the next two years and your delegates at the next convention in 2023.
Please follow the directions in reporting your new officers and/or representatives.

| am also asking all to review the Election Policy and Procedures for any
suggestions for changes and improvements so they can be considered by the
committee prior to the next board meeting in October 2022. Please send to me at
your earliest convenience in order for the committee to review and then submit
by the deadline. | would like to have your input by no later than August 15, 2022.

Thank you. |
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Committee members: Wynella Bethards, Linda Haberkorn, Kathryn Reddick and

Ann Rice, and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor
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